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	Please read all 3 pages of this article…

Page 1: Notice of AGM 2004/2005.

Page 2: Notice of Annual Dinner – same day.

Page 3: Proposed Shipment of Books to Hartley College.


Dear Hartleyites, 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – 2004/2005

You are cordially invited to attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Hartley College Past Pupils Association, NSW Branch for the Year 2004/05. The AGM will be held on Saturday 6th August 2005 at Grantham Church Hall, Seven Hills at 8.00 PM. The proceedings of the day will commence at 7PM.

Venue and Direction 

The Hall is situated on Grantham Road, Seven Hills - Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church Hall. 

Take M4 West, exit at Prospect Highway South towards Blacktown, pass St Martin's Shopping Village, turn right in to Leabons Lane, travel to Seven Hills Road South roundabout and turn left. Grantham Road is on the right along Seven Hills Road. Please use off street parking until the Church Mass which finishes at 6.35 PM. You may use the Church Hall car park after 6.45 P.M once the church attendees have left the car park. 

AGENDA

Welcome address by the President 

1. Confirmation of Minutes of the 2004 Annual General Meeting.

2. Matters arising from minutes. 

3. Presentation and adoption of the audited Financial Report at 30 June 2005

4. Election of committee for the year 2005/2006 – President, Vice President, Secretary, Joint Secretary, Social Secretary, Treasurer, Editor and three Committee Members 

5. Election of an Auditor 

6. Discussion and resolution - Should membership details be published in the souvenir? 

7. Discussion - Interest from potential members from New Zealand and the possibility of birth of a new branch.

8. Any other business 

By resolution of the Committee 

K Paskarajothy, Secretary 

28 June 2005.
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ANNUAL DINNER 2005 

Vanakkam Nanparkalae, 

As in the past we will continue to have a variety of entertainment programs to make the evening a relaxing and enjoyable one along side our AGM. The day is a forum for the kids of Hartleyites to showcase their talents to the Hartley family and guests. If your child could provide a short program of music, speech or drama please contact any one of the committee members as early as possible to have them included in the evening’s agenda. Of course we will serve mouth watering traditional dishes as part of the dinner. The agenda for the evening amongst other things would include the following: 

1. Address by our Chief Guest, Dr David Gunaratnam (son of late R.M.Gunaratnam Master), Senior Lecturer, Faculty of Architecture University of Sydney, NSW. 

2. Gourmet food with home cooked chillied and delicious curries offering a variety of sensational tasting food items. Mild hot curries are planned for kids. 

3. Vocal performance, kids talent time, light music, cinema dances, video show and mini drama. 

4. Drinks and dessert 

5. Raffle draw 

The tickets are economically priced at $35 for a family (Mum, Dad and two kids) and $15 for singles. 

WE KINDLY ASK YOU TO PARTICIPATE AND SHOW OUR TOGETHERNESS. 

Proposed Shipment of Books to Hartley College

I am pleased to report that we have received positive feedback from the Deputy Principal Gunaseelan Master about the books we collected in the last AGM/ Annual Dinner and dispatched to Hartley College. Following this success we have decided to repeat the project this year too.

WHATCAN YOU GIVE US TO SEND TO HARTLEY COLLEGE
We invite the members to bring your donation of books in good condition, which fit the following description:

· English language books – that helps the development of comprehension, grammar and spelling.

· Text Books in English – Mathematics, science and commerce

· Story Books – Good fiction and biographies to improve the language ability and thought process

· Chess Board and Scrabble Board and similar games 

Will you please bring any of the above to the Annual Dinner and drop it in the box kept for collection of books.

Invitation to members to take active part in the committee

We would like to see new members of all ages to come forward to take part in the committee to take the HCPPA (NSW) in to the future. Current committee members shoulder the day today responsibility and do the succession planning by identifying and introducing new members to the committee. We would like to see proactive participation from everyone.

Please nominate your friends with talents to take part in the committee for the year 2005/06. Remember serving the Alma Mater is a very satisfying personal experience and it helps personal development. 

Please contact any one of the committee members regarding the AGM and Annual Dinner related matters and to purchase your tickets. 

Your committee members are:

Mr. Charles Somasundram
9894 9861
 Mr. G. Thirukumaran 
9636 1693

Mr. K. Kaneshalingam        
9808 1125  
 Mr. D. Raajasingam   
9896 0301 

Mr. Paskey Paskarajothy     
9638 1380 
 Mr. K. Manamohan    
9349 6613 

Mr. K. Selvarajah 

9896 3283 
 Mr. K. Visakulan       
  
9622 1767 

Mr. S. Gnanasundaram        
9742 1184

Nanriyudan 

Charles Somasundram, President -2004/2005 

